Solemnity of Mary, The Holy Mother of God

December 31, 2022 - January 1, 2023

Sat.  4:00PM (HA) + Earl Morrow by Eileen Labarge
Sun. 10:00AM (SA)  + Sue Jodoin by David Jodoin

January 2—6, 2023

Mon. 8:00AM (SA) + Janice Lafountain by Larry & Donna LaValley

Tues. 8:00AM (HA)  + Theresa Vassar by Sharron & Ralph Graves

Weds No Mass

Thurs 8:00AM (SA)  + Robert & Jane Provost by Philip & Deborah
Miller

Fri.  8:00AM (HA) + Pearl Lashway by John & Shelly Toohill

January 7-8, 2023

Sat.  4:00PM (SA) +Joanne Lacount LaValley by Beatrice LaValley
& family

Sun. 8:00AM (SA) + Priscilla Menard by Menard family

Sun. 10:00AM (HA) + Hattie Boulrice by Wayne & Jeanette Labarge

Giving Report Christmas Festival Final Result:
Regular All Sales $4850.

St. Ann’s: $2,145.00 Donations $ 100.

Holy Angels: $1,293.60 Total: $4,950.
Expenses 3 455.05
Profit: $4,494.95
Revenue per Parish: $2,247.47

Sanctuary Candles:

(SA) Parent of Marilyn & Gary Provoncha by Marilyn & Gary Provoncha
(SA) Special Intention by Gladys & Eldmour Manor
(HA)

The schedule for the Solemnity of the

Motherhood of Mary Masses is as follows:

December 31 (Vigil Mass), 4:00pm at Holy Angels Church
January 1 (Motherhood of Mary), 10:00am at St. Ann’s Church

Christmas Collection

The Diocese of Ogdensburg’s Retirement Plan for Priests has long
been supported by a percentage of parish contributions from its annual
Christmas collection. This Christmas, the diocese requests contribution
of 75% of the Christmas Collection to support the Plan. With the
parish keeping the balance.

Currently 40 retired priests, and 11 active priests age 70 and older, are
expected to receive pension benefits of one million dollars in 2022-23.
Also 100% of the cost of health insurance premiums for retired priests,
estimated at $270,000 this fiscal year, is paid by the Plan.

Your generous contribution not only supports current retirees but will
also help provide for the retirement needs of priests who will retire in
the future. Say thank you to your pastor and priests of the diocese
through a generous contribution to our Christmas Collection.

Collection Envelopes

Our 2023 collection envelopes have not arrived yet. The company is
still processing a back log of orders. We will bring them in the church
quickly as soon as they arrive.

Until then, please use a white envelope and write your name and your
2022 envelope number on it. If you do not know your envelope
number please call the office and we will gladly tell you. Thank you
for your patience.

Bishop’s Fund Progress
Holy Angels St. Ann

Goal $5,660. Goal $16,461.
Achieved $5,030. Achieved $13,646.
Remaining $ 630. Remaining § 2,815.

Office schedule for the Holidays

Please note that the office will be closed on Monday January 2nd.

Father Jay would like to thank all parishioners for your help and support
following his arrival and in his new role as our Pastor. Thank you for all
the volunteers for your hard work in many roles and aspect of the
church needs and with all the fundraisers done in 2022.

Thank you everyone for all your financial support, generosity and love
to our Parish families. May you have a prosperous and blessed New
Year!

Our Lady, Mother ol God

Our Lady

Your name is
Our Lady.

You alone are
Mother of God
and raiscd high
over all the earth. §
O Spouse ol God,
we celebrate

you with faith,

we honour

you with longing,
we venerate

yvou with awe;

at every moiment
we exall you

and reverently
proclaim you
blessed.

Amen




